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Dr. Talina R. Mathews 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 

April 10, 2017 

RE: APPLICATION OF KENTUCKY UTILITIES COMPANY AND 
LOUISVILLE GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY TO TRANSFER 
CONTROL OF CERTAIN TRANSMISSION FUNCTIONS 
CASE NO. 2012-00031 

Dear Dr. Mathews: 

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced matter is a new Independent 
Transmission Organization Agreement between Louisville Gas and Electric 
Company and Kentucky Utilities Company and TransServ International, Inc. 
Also included is the Federral Energy Regulatory Commission order in Docket 
No. ERl 7-850-000 which approved the new agreement. 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, I certify that the electronically 
filed documents are a true and accurate copy of the same documents being filed 
in paper medium; that the electronic filing has been transmitted to the 
Commission on April 10, 2017; that there are currently no parties in this 
proceeding that the Commission has excused from participation by electronic 
means; and that the original of this filing in paper medium will be filed with the 
Commission within two business days from the date of the electronic filing. 

Should you have any questions regarding the enclosed, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Rick E. Lovekamp 
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